
I am writing to express my support for SB 797. It is not unreasonable to delay the transfer of a firearm 
beyond three days if the required background check has not been completed. As a citizen of Oregon, I 
believe it is imperative to pass this bill to protect all of our lives and reduce the risk of providing access 
to a firearm to an individual who should not be obtaining the firearm.  

 

Meagan Smith 
April 17, 2017 


